Lulu Baptist Church
160 S E Gillen Terrace
Lulu, Florida 32061

01/22/2014

Columbia County Building Dept.:
Trustees John Pearce, Patrick Womble or Interim Pastor Hugh Dampier has the authority to sign

for any business regarding Lulu Baptist Church.

Thank You!
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Renee Markham
Church Secretary




"ENGINEERING SERVICES
January 15, 2014

Mr. Matt Denson

Union LaSteel

P.O. Box 537

Lake Butler, FL 32054

VIA E-MAIL: mdenson@unionlasteel.com

RE: LuLu Baptist Church
Project No. 92-1301

Dear Mr. Denson:

The building design for the referenced project is based on Florida Building Code 10 (IBC
12) as shown on sheet 1 and not Florida Building Code - 2001 2™ edition as stated on

sheet 3.

Please accept this letter as a correction to sheet 3 and let me know if you have any
questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,
g ST

Phillip E. Santora, P.E.
Northstar Engineering Services




Lake City Drywall, LLC
“Your Drywall Man”

(386)-344-5119
218 NW Patriot Ct.
Lake City, FL 32055

February 4, 2015

Columbia County Building and Zoning
135 NE Hernando Ave. Suite B-21
Lake City, FL 32055

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is 1n reference to Lulu Baptist Chutch Permit #000031749 and #000032565. Mt.
Hughe and I signed a Drywall Proposal for the Drywall Contract back in October 13, 2014.

I have spoke to Mr. Hughe and he has informed me that someone else will be doing the
drywall contract. I have already signed the permit back m 2014 and am advising to please
remove my company Lake City Drywall, LLC as it is no longer scheduled to work with the
Lulu Baptist Church 118 SE Gillen Tert. Lulu, FL 32061.

Sincerely,
Jesse Ercolt
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Lake City Drywall, LLC

“Your Drywall Man”

(386)-344-5119
218 NW Patriot Ct.
Lake City, FL 32055

February 4, 2015

Columbia County Building and Zoning
135 NE Hernando Ave. Suite B-21
Lake Cuty, FL, 32055

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in reference to Lulu Baptist Chutch Permit #000031749 and #000032565. Mr.
Hughe and I signed a Drywall Proposal for the Drywall Contract back in October 13, 2014,

I have spoke to Mr. Hughe and he has informed me that someone else will be doing the
drywall contract. I have already signed the permit back 1 2014 and am adwvising to please
remove my company Lake City Drywall, LLC as it is no longer scheduled to work with the
Lulu Baptist Church 118 SE Gillen Tert. Lulu, FL. 32061.

Sincerely,

Jesse Ercoli
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